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MARY DOYLE MP
FEDERAL MEMBER FOR ASTON

LABOR DELIVERING FOR THE KNOX ITALIAN COMMUNITY CLUB

Federal Member for Aston Mary Doyle today announced that a re-elected Albanese Labor Government will provide $100,000 for new air-conditioning at the Knox Italian Club.

The Knox Italian Community Club currently have a facility in Rowville that provides disability and social support services as well as facilities for the Knox United Soccer Club. The facility is not just used by the broad Italian community, but also the Knox United Soccer Club, and other sporting and multicultural community groups in the area. It has been operating since the early 1980's as a non-profit organisation.

This election commitment will support a new air-conditioning system at the Knox Italian Club that will benefit several surrounding clubs and community groups who share the facilities. This will allow the club to use their space during the warmer periods and extended their hours of operation for the community. 

Consistent with past practice, election commitments will be delivered in line with Commonwealth Grants Rules and Principles.

Quotes attributable to Mary Doyle MP, Federal Member for Aston

“The Albanese Labor Government understands that this project will help and grow this social hub for the growing local community. 

“This will help reduce the impact on surrounding residential homes due to the noise of the current air-conditioning.”
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